
Meet your teacher

Your teacher next year will be Mrs Hayward 

Dear Reception,
I will be your teacher when you 
start school at St. Peter’s in 
September. I can’t wait to meet you 
and spend some time getting to know 
all about you and your family. 
We will have lots of fun playing and 
learning exciting new skills, 
exploring the indoor and outdoor 
environment. 
One of my favourite topics is 
“growing”. We will plant seeds in 
recycled containers and watch them 
grow. We get to taste our produce 
and I make a carrot and courgette 
cake for you to try. I promise you it 
is yummy!

My hobbies include long 
walks on Cannock Chase 
and gardening. I have 
made a vegetable plot in 
my garden. I love watching 
the plants grow and can't 
wait to eat all the fruit 
and vegetables.

What makes me happy is 
spending time with my 
friends and family, 
including my pets. I have a 
sausage dog called 
Florence and two cats 
called Snoops and Betty.


